
 

 

8th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Auction of Promises Prize 

4LM Sleepover at School: Friday 26th June 
 
As many of you will know, there was an Auction of Promises recently at school and your child's class 
won a sleepover at school as a result of some parents from that class bidding the most money on the 
night or by sealed bids. Every child in the class is invited to the sleepover regardless of whether you 
contributed to the winning bid. 
 
The sleepover will take place on Friday 26th June. Please drop your child off at school at 6.00pm (all 
children should have their dinner at home before coming to the sleepover). The following morning, 
children can be collected at 9.00am. 
 
The event was organised by FORS (Friends of Oswald Road, our PTA) to help raise money for the 
playground’s 'Going for Green' campaign and raised over £2,500; it was a fantastic opportunity for 
parents and carers to socialise and get to know each other better. 
 
If you were unable to make it to the event, but still would like to donate some money to boost this total 
even further, then you are welcome to donate via the payments box in reception, marking the envelope 
'Auction donation' with the class name written on if you wish. 
 
I hope your child has a fantastic time at the sleepover! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
 


